
Eco Warriors Minutes 19.04.23 

Attendees: Dixie, Dolly, Tillie, Gracie, Hollie, Jemima, 

Aiden and Bonnie 

Apologies: Caine, Katie 

1. Announcements 

• This term is going to be a creative wildlife half term!  

2. Discussion  

• Miss Evans explained how each week this half term we 

will be making something for our wildlife. Hollie suggested 

a butterfly house, Aiden suggested a bug hotel, Tillie also 

agreed with this. Bonnie said we should have things for 

the bees.  

3. Actions 

• We went outside to the woodland area and noticed there 

were already pallets from a previous bug hotel so we 

decided to add to this one with sticks, moss, leaves, logs 

and looked for different mini beasts. 

 

4. To do for next week:  

• Bring in 2L plastic bottles to make bird feeders next week 


